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Brown Co shooting incident being investigated
(KNZA)--The Brown County Sheriff's Office is investigating a shooting incident
Sunday afternoon.

Brown County Sheriff John Merchant, in a release, said the Sheriff's Office is
investigating the report of someone driving a light blue Chevy Cruze type vehicle
shooting out the rear window of a vehicle on Linden Road about 3:15.

Earlier Sunday afternoon, at about 2:00, the release says complaints of shots fired
at the west end of the Hiawatha City lake were reported.

Although no injuries were reported, Merchant the incident could have resulted in
serious injury or loss of life.

He says the Sheriff's Office knows there was more than one person in the light
blue vehicle and he recommends that those involved come forward as additional
felony charges will result the longer it plays out.

Anyone with information on the incident is asked to contact the Brown County
Sheriff's office at 785-742-7125
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